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February 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear MSA Members, 
 
Please note that today, February 15th, 2022, the provincial health authorities made changes to 
the current public health orders and have now moved the Provincial Response Level to yellow 
(caution). 
 
The current health orders impacting the indoor season indicate that: 
 

• Practices, games, and tournaments are permitted  

• No capacity limits for venues 

• Young participants ages 12 to 17 in indoor sports and recreation do not require to 
provide proof of vaccination or recent testing 

o Proof of vaccination is still required for those 18 and over who are spectating 
and participating 

• Everyone entering the facilities must wear a mask. Participants on the field of play may 
remove the mask once on the playing surface, if they so choose. 

 
All other previous reminders regarding facilities and restrictions are still in effect. 
 
If everything continues to move in the right direction, we expect more restrictions to be 
removed in the coming weeks. 
 
Thank you for contributing to a safe return to soccer activities. 
 
Yours in soccer, 
 
 
Héctor Vergara  
Executive Director 


